
San Luis Obispo Duplicate Bridge Club                                                                                          

Board Minutes for March 13, 2015 

The meeting was called to order by President Bill Ringbom at 4:11 P.M. Board members Mary 

Neal, Jean Wilson, Leda Fields, Don Alderman, Bob Clark, Bill Donovan, and Club Manager 

Barbara Weiss were present.   

Minutes: of the February 13, 2015 were approved.  

Treasurer’s Report: The balance as of February 28, 2015 was $6438.39. Net income for 

February was $1236.42. The month’s table count was 112.  

Club Manager’s Report: Barbara suggested that if we get new members to join ACBL we 

should combine them under one director because there is a $100 gift certificate for 25 new 

members. 

Calendar 

1. We will try to have a Swiss Team event each quarter. 

a. April 17, 2015  

b. 5
th

 Friday in August 

c. 2 in October [Monday (pro-am) and Friday] 

2. Honor a member week (Joan Flaherty – she is trying to change her dialysis so she can 

attend. 

a. Week of June 15 

Old Business:  No old business 

New Business: A motion was made by Leda and seconded by Bill Donovan to send a letter to 

John Lyddon explaining that he is band from play at the San Luis Obispo Duplicate Bridge Club. 

All voted in favor and Leda abstained.  

The Longest Day event was brought up and it was decided that this was a unit event and is under 

their direction. 

.The meeting was adjourned at 4:50. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Leda Fields  

 

 


